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11 November 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Joseph Landon Foundation Fundraising BBQ  
 
On 14 November, Bishop Wordsworth's School will be playing Dauntsey’s School at 1st XV, 2nd IV 
and under 15 age groups at Britford Lane, Salisbury. The BWS catering team are holding a BBQ to 
raise money for the Joseph Landon Foundation.  We would like to ask each player from both 
schools to pay £5.00 for a burger, crisps and drink instead of a post-match tea.  This is also open to 
all spectators at the match and anyone who wants to come along and support the players and the 
foundation. 
 
Joe Landon is an ex-pupil of Bishop Wordsworth’s School.  He was cycling home in Salisbury in 
2013 when he was hit by a car which left him unable to move or talk.  Joe was a keen rugby, 
squash and badminton player before the accident.  Joe is currently at a specialist neurological unit 
in Kent following his treatment at Frenchay Hospital, Bristol.  All money raised by the foundation will 
be used to facilitate Joe’s recovery and subsequent to that, assist youngsters with traumatic brain 
injury and their families.   
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your contribution to this very worthy cause. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
tpg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Office:    01722 333851 
Twitter: @BWSRugby 

 


